
 

 

Year 5 & 6 would like to 

invite you to join us as we 

play and sing a selection of seasonal music  

and tell the story of the Fourth Wise Man. 

 

Please support us as we showcase our hard work 

and 

 

join us in the school hall 

on 

Tuesday 12th December  

at 

1.30pm  

 

There will be a collection at the end of the 

concert in aid of school fund. 

 

All welcome! 


